THE ROYAL CONSERVATORY OF MUSIC

IN RECOGNITION

OF YOUR SUPPOK |

Dear Marlene Sabo:

On behalf of RCM Examinations we would like to

recognize your ongoing support of the curriculum and examinations
of The Royal Conservatory of Music.

[n particular, we want to thank you for submitting students for every examination session since
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1998; that amounts to 27 consecutive sessions — a remarkable achievement! Your efforts,
ily of over 15,000 teacl

with those of our extended fa 1ers across the country, contribute
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to the more 1!"1111 80,000 L'Jlididj’\i,’* who CO!’HD!CI’C examine
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forts help us continue to reach over 500,000 students and their families ihlwll{h
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1tions annually. More importantly,
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he Royal Conservatory of Music curriculum and p1
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Vve l1ve 111 an age wnere tiic ined with busy schedules, leaves little time
Il

for reflection or personal expression. So we

[ nk it is important to recognize those who commit
&

themselves to the study of 1

As a token of our A“pn\’ re iii enclo )sing a copy of There’s Music in

These Wall: isic, by Ezra \hl‘v 1s. We trust you will enjoy
this beautiful volume celebrating 119 years of | és‘mr\ at Thc Roval Conservatory of Music
.»%g;iin. we congratulate you. It is our hope that you will continue to find joy in teaching and
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in helping your students achieve their goals.
S ) €

DR.PETER SIMON
PRESIDENT, THE ROYAL CONSERVATORY OF MUSIC
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